
 

"He performs wonders that cannot be fathomed,  

miracles that cannot be counted." 

Job 9:10 
 

 

Dear Friends,  

This verse above on a get-well card I received recently not only 
caught my eye, but has become the focal point of my recovery. 
I have not experienced or endured anything like what Job went 
through, but I do proclaim with him that God is amazing! He 
has performed wonders and miracles in my life recently for 
which I am more than grateful. 

  

On The Mend 
 

Thank you for your intercession on my behalf! I wanted to let 
you know how important those prayers were (and are!) and 
how marvelously God answered in response.  

As you know, I began experiencing upper back pain, similar to 
that of 2006, in September of last year. When it began to shoot 
down my right arm, I made an appointment with my 
neurosurgeon here in Chile. MRIs confirmed that I had another 
herniated disc. I began to lose feeling in my limbs and 
experienced constant tingling and burning sensations. 

We went ahead with our plan to spend Christmas and New 
Years in Indianapolis. Not having a US referral and with the 
holidays upon us, it was difficult to impossible to get a second 
opinion or any kind of appointment at all. My symptoms began 
to escalate out of control.  
 
We cried out to the Lord for a knowledgeable contact. God 
answered almost immediately! A local Free Methodist doctor 
referred my case to the Indiana Spine Group, where Dr. Justin 
Miller graciously worked me into his schedule.  

A few days later I was being operated on at Hendricks Regional 
Hospital. My spinal cord was in grave danger but nothing was 
impossible for God! I praise Him for the excellent care He 
provided in my time of need. The Anterior Cervical Spinal 
Fusion went very well, with no complications. God knew ahead 
of time that Leo and I would need assistance with the children 
during recovery. And there we were! In the home of my own 



parents.  

 
We have since returned to Chile, where recuperation continues 
to go well. I will be able to travel again from May onward. In 
the meantime, we are back in full swing and enjoying serving 
Jesus with renewed appreciation for health and life and all 
things of eternal value. 

  

  
 

 Thank you for your prayers, dear friends and family. I 
appreciate so much your intercession, your concern and your 
trust in our big God to do big things. He did. And I will be 
forever thankful.  

  
Gratefully, 
Kay Stotts Godoy and family 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


